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Wednesday 27th September 2023 

 

Year 2 Parents in school-Valley Gardens 

Dear Parents/Carers 

You are invited to join us on a local walk to and around Valley Gardens. As part of our English non-

fiction unit based on things to do in Barnoldswick, we will be walking down to Valley Gardens to find 

out what there is to do there, before producing a leaflet using our new knowledge later that week. 

It would be wonderful if you or someone close to your child could attend this session. However, we 

do understand that we have busy working parents so please don't worry if you can't make it this 

time; there will be plenty of other opportunities to join in. 

We will meet at the school office at 11am on Monday 2nd October and then head down all together. 

The session will last around an hour and we will be back at school no later than 12pm. 

Please return the slip by Friday 29th September 2023. 

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs K. Brown, Mrs M. Mitchell and Miss J. Anderson 

Year 2 teaching staff  

 

Year 2 Parents in school - Please return by Friday 29th September 

 

I am able to attend on Monday 2nd Oct 2023 at 11am. 

I am unable to attend this time. 

Child’s name:________________________________________________ 

Parent/Carer who is attending the session:___________________________ 

Signed:_____________________________________________________ 


